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Celebrating 15 Years in Waushara County

[bookmark: _Hlk136871023]Stevens Point, Wisconsin (June 21, 2023) – The Community Foundation of Central Wisconsin is proud to 
celebrate 15 years of working in Waushara County. Over the years, the Foundation and its donors have provided the community with over 1 million dollars in grants, scholarships, and COVID relief funding. More than 500 Waushara County students have received scholarships from our generous donors. We are excited to invite you to join us for a special event to honor our partnership with Waushara County. The event will feature dinner, a presentation on our impact, and a wine pull. 

Wautoma World War II Memorial Building 
440 W Main St, Wautoma, WI 54982
September 14, 2023
5:30 pm - 8:00 pm

RSVP at cfcwi.org/15waushara

Contact the Community Foundation of Central Wisconsin’s Community Engagement Coordinator, Joey Greshowak at joey@cfcwi.org or 715-342-4454 for questions.

The Community Foundation of Central Wisconsin is a non-profit organization that inspires charitable giving by connecting people and resources to enhance Central Wisconsin now and for future generations. For more information on how you can give back to your community, please visit www.cfcwi.org.
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